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I am against the passing of this bill and the use of metrc in the medical program. 
Medical companies are already conducting our own tracking systems in the form of 
log sheets, trip tickets, quick books, spreadsheets, patient lists, vendor lists, saved 
emails and text messages, and waste logs. The cost of this program would put small 
businesses out of business and there is a big conflict of interest with metrc. 


